
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

In December 2022, a memorandum of understanding with REACH Ministry was passed by the 

Town Council.  The amount listed in that MOU was $125,000.  Town Council Res. 2022-3, Sec. II, 

passed by Town Council on June 20, 2022 allocated $150,000 to REACH. 

Proposal: 

A corrected Memorandum of Understanding is attached which corrects the amount. 


